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Location Land to the east of Firs Wood Close, Northaw

Proposal Erection of 26 dwellings and associated access

Case Officer Mr William Myers  

Organisation
Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments Northaw Park estate is a rural development not easily accessible to public transport, a half
hourly bus is located a 15 minute walk away, and there are no footpaths to the estate. The
residents already experience problems with the shared sewage system which we pay to
maintain. When it snows, all the Firs Wood Close residents park at the top of the road,
making access onto the estate difficult. The traffic in the area increases during the evening
and at weekends as there are always events at the Oshwal Centre, which can make it
difficult to access and leave the estate, this will be exacerbated with more residents. The
closest shops are over a mile away, down an unlit road with no pavements. We chose to live
here because of the rural location, the proposed development would totally destroy this and
devalue our property.
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